
From: Arlene Ronda
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Fwd: Support for AK Public Radio
Date: Wednesday, April 01, 2015 4:28:22 PM

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Arlene Ronda <andronda@xyz.net>
Date: Tue, Mar 31, 2015 at 12:18 PM
Subject: Support for AK Public Radio
To: Senate.finance.committee@akleg.gov

THIS MESSAGE MAY HAVE GONE ASTRAY THE FIRST ATTEMP. THEREFORE
 THIS IS A FORWARDED COPY.
IF YOU HAVE ALREADY RECIEVED IT. THANKS AGAIN.

This is in support of continued funding for AK Public Radio.
 Our local KBBI is an essential part of our emergency response and public safety network.
   It keeps us informed in case of local fires, floods, icing conditions and, volcanic activities.
 It also keeps us informed of local happenings which is a really important glue in our smaller
 communities.
 It gives us connections to solid news both locally and to Alaska and the world beyond.
State support is an essential part of its important function.
I urge your continued support.
Thank you for your serious consideration of my comments.
Arlene Ronda
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